
The Project for the Construction of Classroom Blocks at 
Childcare Padibe Primary School in Lamwo District 

 

1. Project Detail 

Organization Irene Gleeson Foundation (IGF) 

Amount of funding US$ 82,207 

Signatory Mr. John Paul Kiffasi, Executive Director 

Name of the project The Project for the Construction of Classroom 
Blocks at Childcare Padibe Primary School in 
Lamwo District 

Location of the project Lamwo District 

Items funded through this 
project 

Two classroom blocks, a latrine block and a set 
of furniture 

Date of Grant Signing  27 January 2016 

   
 
Childcare Padibe Primary School, located in Lamwo District, Northern Uganda, was 

established with the support of Irene Gleeson Foundation in 2007 and was registered as 
a government aided school in 2010. The school is now home to 773 students from P1 to 
P7 and 20 teachers. The existing classrooms are temporal structures without windows 
which were constructed within an internally displaced persons’ camp in 2005 amidst of 
the war. They are now old and ram shackled. Their lessons are often disrupted by 
medium or heavy rain. Whenever it rains, lessons stop as pupils gather at the corners of 
their classrooms. Moreover, classrooms for P1 to P4 do not have desks and chairs so 
students are forced to sit on the floors to study. Therefore, this project will construct two 
classroom blocks and a latrine block, and also procure furniture in order to improve 
students’ learning environment.   
 
 

       2. Grant Contract Ceremony  
 
The Ambassador of Japan to Uganda, H. E. Junzo Fujita, signed the grant contract with 
Mr. John Paul Kiffasi, Executive Director of Irene Gleeson Foundation, on 27 January 
2016 at the Embassy of Japan.  
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http://www.ug.emb-japan.go.jp/02en/e04develop/ggp/press%20release/2012/12_18.html

